
We will notch out the identified frequencies within the 0.1 MHz to 225.0 MHz range to avoid FAA 
coordination. Additionally, all frequencies ranges identified for Police and EMS services will be notched 
out. 

We will notch out the identified frequencies within the 0.1 MHZ to 225.0 MHz to avoid AFTRCC 
coordination. Additionally, all frequencies ranges identified for Police and EMS services will be notched 
out. 


